
 

 

 

 

 

 
Monday 18 July 2022 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

End of year and looking forward to the new academic year 
 

As we come towards the end of this school year, we reflect on what has largely been a return to normality 
for our staff and students.  Once again being able to provide a rich timetable of extra-curricular activities,    
including trips out, school shows, prom and events such as open evening has been wonderful.  We have 
enjoyed welcoming so many of you back into the school for meetings, shows and assemblies.  We hope you 
enjoy reading the latest edition of our school newsletter, giving you a flavor of some of the activities from 
this last term.     
 

It has been an exciting year for our whole school community, with an Ofsted regrading recognising us as a 
good provider and students in year eleven and thirteen working tirelessly with staff to prepare for their final 
examinations.  We wish them luck in their next steps and look forward to the majority of our year eleven 
students joining the sixth form.  
 

New Academic Year 2022-2023 
Thursday, 1 September: Staff training day 
Friday, 2 September: Year 7 and 12 students only, 8:50am 
Monday, 5 September: All students, 8.50am  
 

The final day of term this year is Wednesday 20 July when students will finish at 12:35pm.  Students will 
have a forty-five-minute brunch break from 11:30am, and can purchase food from the canteen, should they 
wish to.  The buses will run as normal in the morning and in the afternoon, there will be a reduced service.        
Students will be able to travel home on the 723, 725 (extended to Moorfield/Tower Hill), 727, 737 and 741 
buses.  The routes for these buses will provide coverage to all areas which are difficult to reach on public 
transport.  Buses will depart at 12:45pm and the cost will be one pound per journey for those without a bus 
pass or day ticket. 
 

Examination results days this year are 18 August for A level and level 3 BTEC and 25 August for GCSE and 
level 2 BTEC.  Staff will be on site between 9:30-11:30am to support and advise students collecting results.  
For school updates during the holiday, you can follow our social media accounts on Twitter 
@MaghullHighsch, on Instagram maghull_high_school and Maghull High School on Facebook. 
 

Finally, can I take this opportunity once again to thank you for your continued support and wish you all a 
very restful summer holiday. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms D Aspinall 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


